
 

19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
On the 8th of March 2024, KS2 will be performing in the Let’s Go Sing concert at Blackburn King George’s 
Hall. We have been practicing very hard in school for this!  
 
Tickets are available from 15th January at £8 for adult and £3.50 for U18’s. Due to the position of the 
children on the stage, we would advise booking a balcony seat. https://bwdvenues.com/whats-on/  
The concert begins at 6pm and ends at 7pm.  
 
We will be leaving school in the afternoon to arrive at King George’s Hall for 2pm, ready for last minute 
rehearsals! Children will need to bring a disposable packed tea for eating at 5pm and a bottle of water. 
Let’s Go Sing have informed us that it can only be water. The children will need to attend in full school 
uniform.  
 
To reduce transport costs for you, school will provide transport to the venue. The children will need to be 
collected by yourself after the concert from the Windsor Suite which will be signposted on the evening.  
All arrangements for collections are to be made by yourselves as we will not be transporting children 
back to Sabden. If you cannot arrange transport then unfortunately your child will not be able to 
attend.  
 
Please complete and return the slip below to confirm that your child can attend and that you will 
arrange the collection of your child.  All slips need to be returned to school by 23.2.24 at the very latest. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Murray & Miss Lofthouse  
______________________________________________________________________________  

 
Let’s Go Sing, King George’s Hall, Blackburn.  Friday 8th March 2024. 

 
I consent to my child _________________________ taking part in the above event.  
 
I confirm I will be collecting my child from the Windsor Suite, King George’s Hall.       (please tick) 

 
 
Signed ______________________________    Date _____________________________ 
 
 

 

https://bwdvenues.com/whats-on/

